
 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that school will remain closed on Sunday, 26th January  2020 on 

account of  Republic day of  India.    

However, the  CBSE  AISSC Practical Examination  will take place as scheduled 

earlier. 

Regards, 

  

Dr. V. Binumon, 

Principal           23/01/2020 

 

 

 

 
 

Note : All  ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be responsible for any   

communication that is circulated by any other media. 


